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Dear Member,          June 4, 2022 
 
It is with great excitement that I announce that the Board of Directors of Western Region FCU 
voted unanimously to team up with Best Reward FCU (a federally-insured credit union just 
like Western Region FCU). Our decision to merge with Best Reward FCU is to better serve you. It 
will expand the list of member services, loan products, and access available to the membership. 
 
Combining the strength of Western Region FCU with Best Reward FCU will provide members 
with enhanced features such as real-time transactions, competitive interest rates, three locations 
for you to conduct transactions in-person or online while maintaining the highest standard of 
cyber-security. 
 
The Board of Directors of Western Region FCU strongly encourages you to vote YES on the 
proposed merger. Whether you plan to attend the special meeting or not, we urge you to sign, 
date, and promptly return the ballot that was mailed on May 31, 2022 to vote on the proposed 
merger.  
 
I have asked Best Reward FCU to share some information with you about them. I hope you find 
this information helpful. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Paxton 
President of Board of Directors 
Western Region FCU 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


